
Hi Everyone! 

I can’t wait to meet you all in September to kick start your final year at 

primary school. Year Six is a fantastic year that is jam packed with 

everlasting fun, memorable experiences and exciting topics, which will 

ignite your passion for learning and prepare you for high school. 

My job is to ensure that you can be the best version of yourself that you 

can possibly be. To start that role I will share with you our learning focus 

for September so that you can feel prepared and organised from day one. 

As mathematicians, we will start with place value and times tables.  

 

As readers and writers, we will study the classic book, ‘The Lion,              

The Witch and The Wardrobe.’  

 

As scientists, we will study ‘The Circulatory System’ so that we                 

can truly appreciate our amazing bodies and how they help to                           

keep us alive and healthy.  

 

As geographers, we will explore the world around us and learn                   

about how climate change is affecting our planet and what we                   

can do as the future generation to help combat this!  

 

 
 

 My favourite lesson to teach is maths 

 I love everything Harry Potter- they are my  

favourite books to read! 

 I love Disney and enjoy watching Disney films 

 I love chocolate! 

My all-time favourite chocolate is Galaxy! 

 I love animals and enjoy visiting Chester Zoo  

 I have two cats called Bella and Jet. 

Bella loves to sleep and Jet is mischievous and likes                                     

to try stop me from doing my work.                                                                         

I wonder if you can guess which cat is which? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                             From September, you will be part of class India in Year Six. 

Your teacher will be Miss Barker.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

You will come in through the 

year 6 door (above). You will 

line up at the right hand 

side and Class USA will line 

up at the left.   

You will see the toilets as 

soon as you walk through the 

door. 

To get to the cloakroom, you 

go through class.  You will 

find your name over one of 

the pegs there.  There’s also 

a bench where you can store 

bulky bags. 

 

 

Some of you may be a little nervous but here are some messages from the 

current Yr 6’s: ‘When I first started Yr 6, I was so scared the work was going to 

be really hard and I was going to get it all wrong. I thought Miss Barker would be 

strict and cross if I did but she wasn’t- she was the nicest teacher ever and helped 

me with everything. I’ve had loads of fun, the work wasn’t as hard as I thought. 

Don’t worry you’ll love it.  ‘ Lilly, Year 6 


